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Libraries hosted fun programs for March break

The various branches of Caledon Public Library hosted plenty of activities last week to keep youngsters busy during March bresk.
The fun included this Great T-shirt Recycle at the Alton branch. Monique Seguin of Alton was helping her son Cameron Hardman,
3, work on his creation.

TO2015 Community Tour stops for March break in Caledon

The TO2015 Community Tour stopped for March break at the Caledon Centre for Recreation and Wellness last Wednesday.
Seventy-five eager camp participants from the Town of Caledon March break camps (including the Inglewood and Caledon East
sites) jumped at the opportunity to learn about Toronto 2015 Pan Am and Parapan Am activities, fedl the excitement of the Games,
and learn about the activities that will be a part of the Gamesin July 2015.

Caledon campers were able to try out wheelchair basketball and learn about sports activities that are part of the Games. Pan Am and
Parapan Am activities will continue across the town, with the Community Tour visiting again during Caledon Day, June 15, and July
10, when Caledon celebrates locally the Two-Y ear Countdown to the Pan Am Games.

The Caledon Equestrian Park, a municipally-owned facility, will host dressage and show jumping competitions during the Games.
Watch for more information on the Pan Am Games and activities in Caledon at www.cal edon.ca/panam
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Friday saw a session on creating board games at the Albion-Bolton branch. Diana Garcia of Bolton was helping her daughter Leyla
with her game.Photos by Bill Rea
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Y oungsters were making sock puppetsin Belfountain last Thursday. Matt O'Toole, 5, and his brother Tom, 7, were busy with the
decorations.

People gathered at the Albion-Bolton branch to make art from pillow cases. Suzana Beyer of Bolton and her son Matthew, 4, were
among those taking part.
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